
Skeet Shooting News for February, 2018
Happy Valentines Day!!

Congratulations to all the members of the 2018 Missouri State Teams and to the 
2018 Rookie of the Year,  Mason McCaulley.  Their participation at Missouri shoots is a 
win for them and our gun clubs.  The full list team members follows.



Skeet season is near, get ready to attend a full schedule of shoots this year starting in March. 
The full schedule is on our website.  Remember all State Shoot, State Team, Points challenge winners 
and Rookie of the year awards will be presented at the Banquet Shoot.

March
3/10 Prairie Grove St. Pats Day Open 
April
4/28-29 Prairie Grove MSSA Banquet Shoot ** 
May
5/12 Prairie Grove Mothers Day Open 
5/26 St. Louis S&T Meramec Open (5x50) * 

My $1.50 Wad Knocker
By Dean Rapp

 

I lost my favorite store bought Wad Knocker sometime last fall. While I got a lot of use out of that Wad 
Knocker I always thought it could work better with a little more weight. While trying to find a 
replacement I came to realize I could build one better than I could buy one. It was a simple process…I 
bought a 12” long brass tube and cut it in half. That $3.00 tube allowed me to create two Wad 
Knockers. I placed the tube in a vise with one end solidly against my workbench and proceeded to melt 
scrap lead down the middle. I rounded off the edges with a grinding wheel and that is all there is too 
it…A good source of lead it wheel weights from your local tire store.

Goods and Services
Wanted:  Browning Special Sporting Clays Edition with 28 inch barrels.   

Contact Dave Sutton at 314-518-1816



Marco Polo Outfitters 
17724 Edison Avenue 

Chesterfield, MO 63005

Phone 636-530-7960
Fax 636-530-7961 

Hours Please schedule an appointment for a personal shopping experience 
Email info@marcopolooutfitters.com 

mailto:info@marcopolooutfitters.com

